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The Chairman thanked everyone for another successful year, also  
 mentioning the injection of funding from INRG & Rooftop Housing.  
 
 A few footpath issues had arisen but are in the process of being resolved.  
 
The development in Sandys Avenue has been completed, but this has led 
to parking issues along with parking issues in Manor Close, which we are 
currently trying to resolve with the assistance of Rooftop Housing 
 
The Sports Club had a successful C & W Event this year assisting their 
financial stability, as this is the last remaining facility in the Village.  
 
We have initiated the” We Don’t Buy Crime Scheme” and are hoping this 
is up and running soon. 
 
We are also looking into the possibility of extending the Cemetery ground 
for future requirements. 
 
Grateful thanks were given to Mike (Clerk) for his hard work despite his 
health issues. 
 
Also Dave (Councillor) now back to good health 
 

 


